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Date: 07/01/2024
Ref.: F/522/2024
To: Boursa Kuwait Co.

Dear Sirs,

Subject: Clarification on unusual Trading
activity on company shares

Reference to the email received Today
pertinent to the inquiry about the unusual
trading activity on Salhia company shares
as per trading session dated on Sunday
07/01/2024, and pursuant to the provisions
of article (4-5) (Chapter No.4) of book No.
10 of the “Disclosure & Transparency” of
the Executive Bylaws of Law No. 7/2010
and its amendments issued by the Capital
Markets Authority regarding disclosure of
Material Information.

We would like to inform you that the
company does not have any material
information that did not disclose about
during the previous period, and there have
been no recent developments that would
have impact the company or its affairs in
the way, which would cause such activity.

Best regards,

Mohammad Al-Musaibeeh
Deputy Finance,
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Accounting & HR Group
Head

*Copy to the Capital Markets Authority.
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